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This message is an update to ARCNet message 15-001, Action required to continue 
Roth TSP  
 
Sir or Ma’am, 
 
After receiving some great questions from you regarding the changes affecting how 
Roth TSP deductions are made, including the need to re-establish the deduction by 
Jan. 31, additional research has found that these changes only apply to members 
on Active Guard Reserve tours.  
 
Individual Reservists who contribute to their Roth TSP will continue to elect a 
dollar amount and do not need to update this information to continue making the 
deduction. 
 
That said, it is a good idea to periodically check to verify that your pay and 
deduction information is correct. This can be accomplished by logging into your 
MyPay account and reviewing your information. 
 
Thanks for your input and have a great weekend! 

 
CHRISTOPHER E. CRONCE, Colonel, USAF 
Commander, HQ Individual Reservist Readiness and Integration Organization 
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